

Wolverham Newsletter

22nd December 2017

What's happening at Wolverham!

We have finally come to the end of the Autumn term and we would like to thank you all for your support. The children are back in school on Tuesday 9th January 2018. Please continue to check the school website for the class blogs to see the exciting things we have been up to. These can be accessed through the class pages on www.wpns.org.uk Holiday dates for next year are on the bottom of this newsletter.

Attendance Award

We would like to congratulate the Years 6 and Reception classes for winning the attendance award last week both with 99%. This week's winners are Year 1 with 97% and Year 3 won for KS2 with 96%. Well done to all classes. Can we please remind parents to ring the school every day on 0151 338 2242 if your child is absent, unless they have sickness or diarrhoea when they have to stay off for 48 hours. Failure to inform us why your child is absent will go down as an unauthorised absence.

Attendance Award

The winner of the attendance award for this half term is Ryan in Year 4, runners up were Jessica and Scarlett in Year 1 who each won vouchers for the entertainer.





Mobile Phone Number

If you are lucky enough to get a new mobile phone for Christmas, please make sure we have your up to date phone numbers. We need to be able to contact you in case of emergencies and we will also text you if the school closes due to bad weather.



Christmas Jumper and Elf day.

Thank you all your donations for Christmas Jumper and Elf day. We raised £150.00 and the money will be shared between the Alzheimer's and Shelter charities



Holidays in Term Time

Can we remind parents and carers that holidays taken in term time will result in a fixed penalty fine.



DATE OF RE-OPENING

HOLIDAY LIST FOR PERIOD 9th JANUARY 2018 TO 20th JULY 2018

DATE OF CLOSING

CHRISTMAS 2017/18	Fri 22 nd Dec 2017	Tue 9 th Jan 2018
SPRING HALF TERM 2018	Fri 16 th Feb 18	Mon 26 th Feb 2018
EASTER 2018	Thur 29th March 18	Mon 16 th April 2018
MAY BANK HOLIDAY 2018	Fri 4 th May 2018	Tues 8 th May 2018
SUMMER HALF TERM 2018	Fri 25 th May 18	Mon 4th June 2018
SUMMER 2018	Fri 20 th July 18	Tues 4th Sep 2018

Bank Holiday Monday 7th May 2018

Finally

We would like to wish everybody a great Christmas and a Happy New Year. We hope you all have a good break and we will see you back in school on Tuesday 9th January 2018